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SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS TO THE CANDIDATES FOR WRITTEN EXAM ON
29-09-2024 (SUNDAD:

ln view of large number of candidates including doctors likely to appear in written

test on Sunday, 29th September,2024, the Punjab Public Service Commission

(PPSC), with support of other Government Departments, will ensure foolproof

security and administrative arrangements. ln order to avoid inconvenience, the

candidates are requested to follow the instructions as already issued.

It will also be ensured that no one disrupts or creates any hurdle during the

process of conduct of said examination. Violators, if any, will be dealt with shictly

in accordance with the law by the local Police.
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